
Telecommunication
Facilities

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
ExteNet  Systems,  Inc.
proposes  to  collocate  an
antenna  and  associated
equipment upon newly placed
poles in the public PROW at
the  following  locations  in
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
PA: 263 N Shore Drive and 278
W General Robinson St. Any
interested  party  wishing  to
submit  comments  regarding
the  potential  effects  the
proposed facilities may have
on any historic property may
do  so  by  sending  such
comments  to  G2  Consulting
Group, LLC, Attn: K. Bouchard,
1866  Woodslee  Dr,  Troy,  MI
48083.  This  notice  is  a
requirement of Section 106 of
the  National  Historic
Preservation Act of 1966.


